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Next Sunday  
Message:    Dave Harnish 

Librarian:   Dorothy Beachy 

Church Nursery:  Twila Jantzi 

 

Attendance and Offering 

Attendance last Sunday:                                                                   70      

Tithes & offerings received last Sunday:                                 $2,865 

                                                                     
 

Upcoming Dates of Note 

Sept 20                         Women’s Bible Study                     10:00 a.m. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

1125 River Road, Marietta, PA 17547 Telephone: 717 426-4584 

E-mail: MariettaChapel@gmail.com www.MariettaChapel.org 

 

LEAD PASTOR 

 Dave Harnish 615-1068 davechapel@gmail.com  

 

May the God of hope 

fill you with all joy and peace as you trust in him,   

so that you may overflow with hope 

 by the power of the Holy Spirit. 

Romans 15:13 

 

 

Mission Statement 

We follow Jesus,  

addressing the needs of those around us 

so that together we may experience the living God 

and become channels of compassion and hope to a hurting world. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                       

                     

                      September 10, 2017 

 

“Gifts: Entrusted!” 

Matthew 25:14-30 

 

      Welcome & Announcements                        Ruth Martin 

      Praise & Worship in Song       

      Responding with tithes and offerings    

      Message                                                          Dave Harnish 

      Sending Prayer                                                 Ruth Martin 

 

 

                                           

 

 
 

Sonrise Café                 9:00-9:30 a.m. 

  Worship Service          9:30-11:00 a.m. 

   Part 2                            11:00-11:30 a.m.              

 



WELCOME GUESTS 

We are delighted you have come to worship with us. If you did not 

receive a guest packet upon your arrival, please pick up one at the 

welcome desk in the lobby. We would appreciate if you would  

also sign the guest book there. We hope to see you again! 

 

 

Nursery Care for infants through age two provided 9:30-11:30 a.m. 

Kidz for Christ Classes:  

�   Age: 3 year olds to 5th Grade, 10:30 - 11:30 a.m., Room 3 & 4 

 

Part 2       11:-11:30 a.m. 

Youth 

�    5th-8th Grades, Room #6 

�    9th-12th Grades, Room #7 & 8 

Adults 

  �   International Bible Lesson- Conference Room 

  �   Catalyst Groups 

           Connections - Overflow Room #9, Section 1 

           Adults - Fellowship Hall 

 

Serving Today 

Greeters:  Kathy Garner & Phyllis Oberholtzer 

Librarian:  Dixie Becker 

Church Nursery:  Bonita King 

 

 

 

This Week’s Chapel Activities  

Tue                MCT                                     6:30 p.m. Chapel 

Tue                AC/MCT Meeting                       7:00 p.m.             Chapel 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                       Announcements 
 

�  PRAYER REQUEST CARDS are in racks on the benches. If you wish 

to submit a request, print it on a card and place it in the offering plate. 

� HEARING ASSISTANCE DEVICES are available upon request. 

Please check with the technician at the sound booth for assistance. 

� GROCERY GIFT CARDS –  An ongoing fundraiser for the youth. 

Gift cards are purchased from Darrenkamps, Giant, and Weis at a 

discount and sold at face value for a 5% profit. Check with Zane Harnish  

if you would like to purchase cards this morning. 

� CATALYST GROUPS are for adults and meet during “Part 2” from 

11:00-11:30 a.m. Consider joining a group for conversation and 

encouragement towards application of the morning teaching.  The 

facilitators for the groups in the fellowship hall are: Cliff Hershey, Tom 

Stoltzfus & Ruth Martin.  Julie & Steve Hedgepeth facilitate a group for 

younger adults in the overflow room and Bob Becker leads a more 

traditional class that studies the International Sunday School Lesson. 

� MOVING UP  - As of last Sunday, the children and youth have 

transitioned to their new classes.  If parents or children have questions, 

please see Pastor Dave or Ruth Martin. 

� RELIEF EFFORT INORMATION TO CONSIDER – Kevin King 

from Mennonite Disaster Service and other relief and recovery 

organization leaders have made the point that financial contributions to 

reputable organizations is the best way to help in disaster situations. It 

helps the local economy by allowing things to be purchased closer to the 

area of need and eliminates the transportation and sorting of items.  

� A NEW BULLETIN BOARD has been placed in the fellowship hall. 

We will be organizing the different sections in the next couple of weeks. 

There will be a section for local community events and for "classified ad" 

type items. We will announce when those sections are available.  

� LIFE GROUP SIGN-UP SHEET is on the table in the lobby. 

Beginning in October, we will be studying the series - “Vanishing Grace” 

by Philip Yancey. The study explores the question of why the church 

stirs up such negative feelings and how as Christians we can become 

better “grace dispensers”.  One group will be meeting on Sunday 

evening, but if you would like to meet at a different time, please note 

that on the signup sheet.  

 

 

� CHECK THE BULLETIN BOARD – Take a minute to check 

the bulletin board for more information on the following and 

more… 

� LANCASTER MENNONITE SCHOOL has an immediate 

opening for an Athletic Director/Activities Coordinator. 

� ELIZABETHTOWN COLLEGE Young Center for 

Anabaptist and Pietist Studies presents “A Glimpse of Life 

in the Dawdihaus,” a talk by Claire Marie Mensack, on 

Tues., Sept. 19, 7:30 p.m., in Hoover 212.  Mensack 

conducted a case study of rural health and gerontology 

among the Amish and other Plain people of Pennsylvania 

and Delaware in 2016.  For more information, call 717-361-

1470 or visit www.etown.edu/youngctr/events. 

� SAVE THE DATE – Eastern Mennonite Missions vision 

and fundraising banquet will be held on Wednesday, 

November 1 at 6:30 p.m. at the Eden Resort Courtyard in 

Lancaster.  Register online at emm.org/banquet. 

 

 

                    Youth 

� SENIOR HIGH YOUTH will meet at the Chapel to 

welcome new members TONIGHT at 7:00 p.m.  All current 

and incoming 9th-12th graders are welcome to attend.  


